
DRAINAGE BOARD MINUTES         SEPTEMBER 28, 2020        ALL MEMBERS PRESENT 

 

Motion to approve minutes of 9/14/20 Kevin Nigh, 2nd Chris Ross, vote 3/0. 

 

Country Club Heights: County Surveyor, Taylor Sumerford, is going to be meeting with a contractor, Aaron 

Robertson, regarding the work that needs done in Country Club Heights. They will also look at the manhole 

cover that needs to be made accessible down the street.  

 

Clendenning Ditch: Taylor has presented the drainage board with his final drawing of the proposed route. He 

spoke with the state and found out they did not install a tile across SR 44 but an easement does appear on the 

reconstruction plans from 2004. The pipe proposed to be installed would be 24’’ and it’s estimated that 

trenching will be 4-5’ in most areas.  

 

Adjourn . 

 

 

____________________________        _____________________________                 ___________________________ 

       Don Parker, President           Chris Ross, Vice President                         Kevin Nigh, Member 

 

 


